
Christian Education Minutes 

March 5, 2023 

 

Members present:   Amy Shultz, Shelby Holley, Theresa Martin, Pastor Chris, Bill Harrison, 

and Lisa Harrison  

The meeting was opened with prayer by Lisa Harrison 

Old Business: 

Souper Bowl of Caring 

 The youth collected $563 surpassing their goal of $300. 

Service Project 

 CE will be providing Easter baskets to Safe Harbor as a service project.  Lisa confirmed 

with Safe Harbor and will get a total count closer to Easter.   

Easter Egg Hunt 

The Easter egg hunt will be held on Saturday March 25th at 11:00 on the Church Plaza.   

Empty eggs will be placed in front of the Church office to be filled for the egg hunt. Information 

will be provided to Lyndsey and eggs will be put out to be filled for the hunt.  Safe Harbor will 

be contacted inviting them to the egg hunt. 

The McQuillen boys will be unable to attend on March 25th so we will be having an egg 

hunt for the during Sunday school on March 26th for Sunday school. 

Lent Class 

 Donna Hale’s proposed Lent Sunday School bible study will be planned for next year. 

New Business: 

None 

Next meeting 

Next meeting:  The next meeting will be held on April 2, 2023, immediately following the 

service. 


